Antoinette Sandbach MP

Member of Parliament for Eddisbury

Ms. Carol M. Jones 210319/CMJ/MB
Fairview

Mill Lane

Audlem

Crewe

Cheshire CW3 QAY 21 March 2019

Dear Ms. Jones,

Further to my letter of 27 February 2019, please find enclosed the reply | have
received from the Minster for the Northern Powerhouse and Local Growth, Jake
Berry.

As you will note, due to the role of Ministers in the planning process, Mr. Berry is
unable to comment on the specific planning application in question. However, | hope
that you find the information regarding the current approach to viability assessment
of use.

You can find the full National Planning Policy Framework document via the following
link: https://bit.ly/2X6bdlk

If I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,
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Antoinette Sandbach MP
Enc.

If you would like to sign up to my newsletter please email me with the subject line “Newsletter Subscribe”.
Like me on Facebook: facebook.com/antoinetteofficial
Follow me on Twitter: @Sandbach

House of Commons, London SWI1A 0AA Telephone 020 7219 6671

www.antoinettesandbach.org.uk antoinette.sandbach.mp@parliament.uk
@Sandbach



